
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/5/2011 10:20:46 AM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: 

Paul -1 will be out next week with Mike and Simon. I will be checking in and you can always reach me. On the 
RA Oil, you are welcome to follow up with Meredith if you need more info. 
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